
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
To: "jschutte@sandridgeenergy.com"
Subject: Sandridge Exploration Gregory #5 Rule 609 Sundry Notice Document # 400968301
Date: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 12:23:00 PM

John,
 
In order to approve the Sundry the COGCC requires a description of why a water well is unsuitable
 for sampling.  The Sundry that was submitted for Gregory #5 stated that the one well within ½ mile
 was unsuitable but no description was provided.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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